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August 31, 2021 

 

 

Mr. Timothy Tilley, President 

San Diego Honorary Deputy Sheriff’s Association 

PO Box 421260 

San Diego, CA 92142-1260 

 

 

Dear Mr. Tilley, 

 

On behalf of the Board of Supervisors, the Sheriff, and the County of San Diego, I would 

like to express my gratitude to the San Diego Honorary Deputy Sheriff’s Association for 

its generous donations of cash and bike racks valued at $67,102. 

 

Your donations are very much appreciated and will make a difference in our continuing 

efforts to maintain safe communities by enhancing the support and safety provided to 

deputies. 

 

Thank you again for your valuable and generous donations to the people of San Diego 

County. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

NATHAN FLETCHER 

Chairman 

San Diego County Board of Supervisors 


